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A community meeting on the proposed widening of Grant Road is set for Wednesday. 

Staffers from the Tucson Transportation Department will make a brief presentation 

about the process leading up to design and construction of a widened Grant Road from 

Oracle to Swan roads. 

The project is slated to start in 2013. 

The sessions are so transportation staffers can gather community concerns about the 

project. 

The meeting will start at 5:30 p.m. at the Ward 3 City Council office, 1510 E. Grant 

Road. 


